Association of Firearm and Tool Mark Examiners

AFTE 2011 Annual Training Seminar

May 29 – June 3, 2011

Chicago, IL

The AFTE Grant Committee is pleased to announce the availability of grant funding to attend the AFTE Training Seminar in Chicago, IL for 10 individuals who’s laboratories have not been able to provide funding or the individual has not been able to attend an AFTE meeting due to lack of funds in the last 3 years.

The National Institute of Justice (NIJ) Office of Investigative and Forensic Sciences through an Interagency Agreement with the Law Enforcement Standards Office (OLES) at NIST will be providing funding to cover the cost of travel (POV to/from airport (or taxi), parking, airline tickets, travel to/from hotel, hotel costs and M&IE). The Seminar Registration Fee will not be funded and must be paid by the individual receiving the grant.
Requirements: 
· Applicants must be gainfully employed as a Firearm Examiner or Firearm Examiner Trainee.

· Applicants are requested to submit a letter from their agency (supervisor) acknowledging support for attendance to the AFTE 2011 Annual Training Seminar should the applicant receive this NIST sponsored travel funding.  Agency support must include paid time away from your laboratory for the time you are at the meeting.

If you would like to be considered for this grant please complete the information below and submit it by April 15th, 2011 to Brett Sojda at: sojdabw@michigan.gov

APPLICATION FOR NIST SPONSORED TRAVEL FUNDING:

Name:

Job Title:

Employer:

Address:

Phone Number:
1. Are you a member of AFTE?  If not, do you plan on becoming a member of AFTE?

2. What training have you attended during the past 3 years?  Include non-AFTE sponsored training activities.

3. Have you attended an AFTE Annual Training Seminar in the past?  If so, which meetings?

4. Any other information that you would like for us to know when considering your application for this grant?

